Kelley Griffin

Buying raw milk and raw milk products is already a difficult endeavor. I believe that everyone who
seeks out these products knows full well the risks and accepts them. No one accidentally buys raw
milk at Fred Meyers.

Any hiccup in the supply chain affects Alaska exponentially - we are always on the cusp of food
supply disaster. Neighborhood farms and producers absolutely need to be encouraged, not saddled
with devastating restrictions.

Question: Has there been an actual public health issue in Alaska with the current regulations?

Count me as being opposed to the proposed amendments.



